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CITY OF ELY 

7TH STREET DRAINAGE PROJECT 

CDBG FUNDED PROJECT 25/PF/01 

PWP# WP-2025-484 

 

CANCELLATION AND DELAY OF BIDDING 

OCTOBER 9, 2025 

 

 

This letter serves as notification of the City of Ely’s decision to cancel the Invitation to Bid for the 

7TH Street Drainage Project, PWP# WP-2025-484, CDBG Funded Project 25/PF/01. The invitation 

to bid will be re-issued at a later date.  

 

During the design process of an adjacent public works potable water and booster pump project, it 

was determined that the construction of the two projects will overlap.  It was determined that the 

location of the booster pumps will need to be placed in the same location as the Storm Drainage 

project.  

 

To ensure both public works projects are completed in a satisfactory manner, the City has decided 

to delay the bidding for the 7th Street Drainage Upgrade project.  This will allow for the completion 

of the water projects trenching, excavation and underground work required for the booster pumps 

and piping system, prior to the street drainage projects surface work. 

 

The City will coordinate the scheduling of these two projects to ensure there is no overlap that may 

hinder the success of these projects. An Invitation to Bid for the 7th Street Drainage Upgrade project 

is anticipated to be published again in late spring of next year (2026). 

 

All contractors who acquired bid packets at this time will be provided the new bid packet in the 

spring at no cost once the project is announced for bid. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact David R. Miller at 775-289-9800 or 

dmiller@basineng.com. 

 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the City of Ely. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David R. Miller 

Project Manager 
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